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Last Meeting: Annual Meeting

Bate: March 20, 1978

Time: 7:30 p.m.

Place: Fanshawe College, Room A1031

Attendance: 15

3rd Annual Meeting:

We closed the 1977"78 year with our 3rd Annual Meeting. The annual
reports were passed quickly as a result of the reports being mailed well in
advance. Ron Cheney did an excellent job as chairperson of  this meeting.
Thanks Roni

We would also like to thank the 1977“78 executive for a fine job done
in the past year and hope that we are able to carry on the good work.

Your 1978-79 executive are: Nancy McCormick, president
ph. 433-0855

Heather Chisnail, vice-president
ph. 472-8696

Linda Bone, secretary-treasurer
ph. 433-4891

We have included our phone numbers to encourage members to keep
in touch. The new executive plans to have a calender of the upcoming
events for the remainder of the 1978-79 terra of office by the
September meeting.

To make this your calender, and to help us plan what you want, we
would appreciate ideas for workshops & sneakers. If  you have a specialty
that you would like to share with us at a meeting, we would like to hear
about that as well.



all good (and/or slightly tardy) technicians
The fee schedule is as follows:

The time has come for
to pay their annual dues.

Full Member LRB $10.00

Full Member OALT/ABO 10.00

Student Member LRB 2.00

Student Member OALT/ABO 5.00

Associate Member LRB 5.00

Associate Member OALT/ABO 10.00

Fees may "be mailed to LRB’s postal box. Make cheques payable to
London Regional Branch OALT./ABO. A receipt and membership card will
be sent to you. Or if you like, you can save a little postage, and
pay your dues in person at our next meeting.

We would like to invite all members (and interested friends) to our
next meeting, to be held Monday, April 24, 1978 at 7:JO p.m. For a change,
we have arranged to use the Learning Materials Centre located in
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For this meeting we have invited the teacher -librarians and library
staff of  the Separate School Board to attend.

As you have probably discovered from the enclosed invitation, we
have arranged for a guest speaker. Thanks are due to Cheryl Horton for
the suggestion (and initial ground work) of  inviting this speaker.

We hope that you can plan to attend this special meeting. A short
business meeting will follow our speaker and coffee break.

Be seeing you
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